
The Amendments to certain of the By-laws are to be
submitted to you as per notices already sent you. These
By-l'aws have been carefully considered by the Colincil and
have been approved by thern.

It is to be regretted that the President of the Institute
is at present absent from the Province, and that tiierefore
the duty has fallen upon nme to submit ttiis report to you.
On behaif of the President, I tafce this opportunity of tliank-
ing the Officers, and the members of the various Committees
for the very able assistance they have rendered at ail tumes
ýduring the past year.

Yours faithfully,

W. E. HODGES,

Vice-President.

Vancouver, B. C.,
July 7th, 1914.


